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Work continues on the Van Buren Boulevard bridge deck and the storm 
water pump station drainage system with no planned traffic impacts. 

UPDATE
VAN BUREN BOULEVARD BRIDGE
Work continues on the Van Buren Boulevard bridge deck with contractors installing bridge couplers  
and rebar in preparation for a concrete placement on the bridge deck the week of September 18. 

STORM WATER PUMP STATION
Work on the storm water pump station continues with crews working on the electrical and masonry block 
walls for the electrical building. 

BUSINESS PLAZA WEST OF FELSPAR STREET
Crews are working on a waterline relocation behind the business plaza on the west side of Felspar Street.  
Business access will remain open.

Work continues on the storm water pump  
station electrical building.

Crews are working on a waterline relocation behind the businesses 
in the shopping plaza west of Felspar Street at Jurupa Road.


